
Your 3rd-8th grade child recently took 

the OLPA standardized test.  Visit //

mn.pearsonperspective.com/perspective/ 

for helpful suggestions and follow-up 

activities.  Click on "Enter Family 

Site" (a library of student resources) 

then "Parent Resources" at the top.  

The Parent Toolkit has academic, health 

& wellness, and social & emotional 

developmental information.

2.Report Cards are a tool  for 

communication.  Ask your child's 

teacher to help you navigate 

through them.  Bring the report 

card to conferences and have 

your questions ready.    Focus 

not only on areas of concern, but 

ask for examples of success.

3.

Conferences may be the most important 

platform for communication that you 

have.  It is your opportunity to talk with 

your child and their teacher about their 

progress in school.  Come prepared with 

questions and/or concerns.  Offer 

suggestions and be involved.
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